
This week at school we talked all about Halloween!  We read several 
spooky stories, including,  Even Monsters Need Haircuts, Sammy’s 
Spooktacular Halloween, 10 Timid Ghosts, 5 Little Ghosts, Trick or 

Treat, Bugs to Eat, The Halloween Play, and Corduroy’s Best Halloween!

On Monday, Miss Katie came in during Music class and sang spooky 
Halloween songs with us.  Rocky and Jazz were even dressed up in 

costumes!

The Halloween party on Tuesday was so much fun!  We bowled with 
candy corn, made play-doh monsters, played Halloween Bingo, and had 
a spooky snack of ghost cheesesticks and spider oreos.  Everyone loved 

trunk-or-treating!  All of the cars looked amazing!

During our specials time on Thursday, Miss Kayla came in our class to 
help us with our gross motor skills while dancing and singing to fun, 
Halloween songs.  Miss Bonnie came in also on Thursday to create a 

fun art project.  

To help work on our fine motor skills, we practiced using our liquid glue 
bottles to make each of our Halloween crafts.  Students remembered 
that when using our glue, we have to squeeze Mr. Glue’s belly really 

hard to get the glue to come out.  We also went over the saying, “dot, 
dot, not a lot” to help us remember to not use too much glue.  

Everyone is doing such a great job following directions and listening 
during craft time!

Next week will be begin learning about the letters in the alphabet.  
When it is your child’s show & share day, please have them bring in an 

item that begins with the letter: A

Week of October 30th to November 3rd 
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When sending in items 

for Show & Share, 

please remember to 

label everything with 

your child’s name.

Friday, November 10th 
Veterans Day Holiday

NO SCHOOL

Tuesday, November 13th 
Parent-Teacher Conferences
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